Daily Announcements
Thursday, June 13th
There will be no breakfast in the cafeteria tomorrow (Friday).
It's that time of year again, HMS! As you clean out your lockers, please set aside gently used binders, folders, pencils - whatever supplies you have that others may be able to use next year. Your teachers know where we are storing the supplies, so ask your homeroom teacher where you should take yours. A big thank you to all who donate and assist with this process. What a great way to kick off the summer, by helping others! HMS rocks!
If you did not pre-order a yearbook, you can still purchase a yearbook while supplies last. Yearbooks are $35 and we can only accept cash. All grades will be able to purchase yearbooks today (Thursday). If you are planning to purchase a yearbook today (Thursday) - they will be sold at the 6th-grade window. Again, if you want to purchase a yearbook today go to the 6th-grade window.
This Awesome key chain was found. If it's yours please come to the tech office to claim it.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
